Women of KI June 2021

Look for our 2021-22 membership commitment flyer coming in July!

Some highlights include:

- Virtual Tour in Israel in cooperation with Jewish Federation of LV's Partnership2Gether on August 8th at 10am
- Shabbat Yoga in conjunction with Shabbat Out of the Box on September 11th at 10am
- Harvest 5K to raise funds for Central Elementary is being planned for this fall. The Central
 playground will be completely redone this summer with support in part from KI. Opening
 Celebration to be announced.

Thank you for your support, participation, and donations over the last year. A list of what we did together includes: Shabbat Yoga, Virtual Harvest 5K, Gardening with Native Plants, The Word Mavens, Binah Winery tasting, Creative Shabbat, WRJ speaker, The Tattooed Torah viewing & discussion, Plant Exchange and KI gardening! Plus, we supported Central Elementary by classroom volunteering and donating much needed school supplies, technology and outerwear.

Looking forward to another exciting, fun-filled, inspiring year. Ideas and suggestions are always welcome!

Your 2021-22 leadership team, Mary Salinger, President Patty Carlis/Peggy Berger, Membership Sarah Morse, Treasurer